
 

 
 

Redeeming our Communities Prayer Network 

Let’s See Rugby Flourish 

 

Dear Teacher, Schools worker, Youth or Children’s worker,  

 

On behalf of Revive Rugby, I am writing to you to tell you how much we appreciate everything you do in 

our town to enhance the life and well-being of our children and young people. As a group of Christians 

working together, we have decided to hold regular gatherings to encourage, appreciate and support those 

whose work improves the life of our community. 

 

The focus for this first gathering is on the flourishing of children and young people in our town. Therefore 

we are inviting you if you work in a school in any capacity, in a youth club, children centre or as a church 

children’s or youth worker to come along on Monday, March 25th at Harris School Hall, Harris Drive, 

Overslade Lane, Rugby CV22 6EA from 7 PM to 8:30 PM. 

At this meeting there will be Christians from every denomination who want to hear a little bit from you 

about the challenges of your role and the challenges faced by the young people you care for. This is so that 

we can pray for you and support you in ways that are informed and practical.  

The evening will consist of a series of short presentations giving the opportunity to hear about the 

challenges facing our town’s young people and those who work with them, interspersed with times of 

prayer and encouragement for those leading in this area.  

This event has been organised by Revive Rugby and will be led by myself and the Rev Jane Gaffney from 

Rugby Methodist Church. For myself, as a former Head of Year in a large secondary school, I understand 

very well the pressures, challenges and joys of working with children and young people. 

Please be assured that this is an evening from which you will leave feeling encouraged and appreciated. 

We would love to see you there and hope you can come. 

Sheila Bridge                                                                     

Rev Sheila Bridge on behalf of Revive Rugby 

For further information see our website www.reviverugby.net or email me: convenor@reviverugby.net 

                                                                                                              

http://www.reviverugby.net/

